From: Marilyn Riley

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Thank you for supporting birth control access for all women
Date: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 4:43:38 PM

Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,

I commend the Department of Health & Human Services' landmark decision requiring health insurers to
cover the full cost of contraception, with no co-pay, beginning in August 2012.

Without a doubt, this policy will save women's lives and help families to be healthy and successful.
Thank you for supporting women's reproductive freedom.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Riley

912 Newport Street
Oceanside, CA 92057
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